
Usfs, 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as it will directly impact me 

and my access to the backcountry. 

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity, and sufficient time, to 

comment on this important project's permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Evan Crook 


